FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Contact: Ellie Mulder
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Support Pikes Peak United Way’s Coat Drive on Colorado Gives Day

Dec. 7, 2020 — This year on Colorado Gives Day, donations to Pikes Peak United
Way will support its coat drive with Operation School Bell and Widefield School District 3,
which aims to provide more than 1,000 warm winter coats to children in need.

There are three ways to donate:

- Give at ColoradoGives.org.

- Purchase a coat through our Target registry .

- Drop off a new or gently used coat at Pikes Peak United Way's building on Tuesday, Dec. 8.
The coat drive will be from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. at 518 N. Nevada Ave., with interview availability for
the media from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. Due to COVID-19, the coat drop-off will be drive-up style.

#Hi#H#

Pikes Peak United Way Mission: To enhance youth success and family stability in the Pikes
Peak region by leading and lifting the most vulnerable in our community with mentorship, life
resources and real job opportunities. Our signature programs and partner agencies intently
focus on connecting youth and their families to resources at the front end of their life journey to
ensure access to fundamental needs of food, shelter and learning resources for all.
#strongertogether


https://www.target.com/gift-registry/giftgiver?registryId=a7c9df654441483a8c9d6e2b25ce2988&lnk=registry_custom_url&fbclid=IwAR3t3vneMsc1pDDJuUCvyKaz50rhLLJ27CJgaIz-lBjLrrML5Kq13XBSMfE




